
 

To,  

Mr. K.S. Chadha  

Compro Technologies 

New Delhi, India 

 

Date: 02nd February 2023 

 

Subject: Letter of Gratitude 

 

Dear Mr. K.S. Chaddha, 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Samarpan Foundation to express our gratitude to Compro 

Technologies for extending their generous support by setting up the computer lab for our students 

at the Kishangarh school. It is the organizations like yours that help us keep our goal of imparting 

education to children alive.  

 

Compro’s contribution of 10 computers and a UPS as well as its assistance in getting the lab outfitted 

with the required tables and internet connectivity has helped us get closer to our objective of 

providing advanced learning to our students. Your readiness to assist us following the lab's 

installation is what makes you us more grateful. We really appreciate your help, and look forward 

to working with you in the future. 

 

Once again, we thank you for adding brightness to the lives of these children. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Roohi Sharma 

Vice Chairperson 

Samarpan Foundation  

 


